
2221 East Oak St. 
Stockton, California  
95205 Cell (209) 612-3185  
2919860@stocktonusd.org 
 
November 16, 2023 
 
Ms. Gifford  
Teacher  
Weber Institute  
302 W Weber Ave 
Stockton, CA  95203 
 
 
Dear Ms. Gifford: 

I want to begin  by expressing my gratitude for all of your hard work in organizing our 
field trip. In addition to the heavy workload associated with teaching 3 separate different grade 
levels at the tech academy. In all honesty, I want to thank you for the trip to Sonoma state.  
 
 from the beginning to the end, the trip was incredible. Not many students truly displayed the 
excitement but thats just the personality of reenagers. Given Us a charter bus and plenty of 
room to spread out. Although the campus is rather tiny, i enjoyed how it is isolated and has few 
people overall theres is also little traffic. That’s a positive thing, but there aren’t many options 
when it comes to majors and minors i take interest i. Through my college years, activities like 
wine business, archery, fishing and painting are all incredibly interesting and cool ways to 
explore and live. Although there housing is fantastic and they have their own room, Sonoma is 
not what i'm looking for because it offers me so much reascorces, courses Or classes in things i 
want to pursue. Sanoma is an option, a fantastic choice for some other individuals. I'm just not 
one of them . I'm happy that i was able to vist sanoma state in person, especially sense 
someone was able to explain to me the various clubs and majors the school offers as well as 
understudies. limitations on resources for specific things i want to advance to. I think Sonoma is 
a great option from some people. I'm just not one of those individuals. I'm glad I got to see 
Sonoma state in person, especially someone explaining the majors and understudies the school 
offers all clubs they had available. I'm certain that i appreciate the setting and surroundings it 
gave, but nos so much the school its self. Trip offers expectations and standards I didn't think I 
had for a university. Sonoma state strip wasn't just an excuse to skip school, it definitely helped 
me narrow down what I really want to study and learn to to the fullest, what school is going to 
give those resources to achieve that.  
 
 
We appreciate all of your efforts and long hours in organizing this field trip as well as the 
upcoming plans you are now working on. I only have respect for you because I now know how 
hard you work to make sure that your students succeed. As a teacher at Weber institute, i'm 
happy that a teacher like you are teaching the next generation of leaders. 



 
Sincerely, 
 
Ashley D rojas Gonzalez  
 
Teacher 
Weber Institute of Applied Sciences and Technology  


